JiEG iiA2 Paula FLETCHER
Councillor Toronto-Danforth Ward 30

Monday, November 10, 2008

Councillor Glenn de Baeremaker
Chair
Public Works and Infrastructure Committee

Construction signage for Water Infrastructure
Dear Councillor de Bacremaker

The City of Toronto is making massive improvements to our aging infrastructure not only
to meet the service expectations of Toronto residents but also to plan ahead for extreme
weather events associated with climate change.

Currently, some of the most significant investments are being made in water and
wastewater infrastructure. In this division of the City, some of the infrastructure is up to
100 years old and is unable to meet the stress of the population of our City. It is
important for our residents to learn about theses investments that the City is making with
their property tax dollars.

I believe the current signage identifying these significant investments could better tell this
good news in a more engaging manner.

I would request that the General Manager, Toronto Water, in collaboration with the
Director of Strategic Communications report on options to enhance Toronto Water
construction signage to highlight the city's efforts to renew aging water and wastewater
infrastructure.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Paula Fletcher
City Councillor, Ward 30
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